
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                          Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 

 

Wednesday 13th March 2024 

Red Nose Day 

 
 Dear Parent or Carer,  
  
Red Nose Day takes place on Friday 15th March 2024 this year and we are looking forward to celebrating 
with the children wearing something red to school.  
  
As we know the cost-of-living rise has affected many households over the recent months, therefore, we are 
encouraging you to be creative with items you may have in your house.  We can’t wait to see your children 
in their red clothing or/and accessories.  
 
We would ask for a £1 donation to give to Red Nose Appeal, this is payable to your class teacher or the office. 
  

                
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
Mrs Bauck  
Head of School 


